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WAKAKIRRI REMINDERS 

 

Dear Families, 

Two more weeks until our students get the opportunity to perform in Wakakirri! 

Please see below for some reminders. 

Students will be performing their item to staff on Monday 29 July at 2:20pm in the CCAT. 

They will be dismissed outside the main reception at 2:50pm. 

The Wakakirri performance itself will be held on Wednesday 7 August 2024 at the Norwood 

Concert Hall. Tickets can be purchased via the link: https://www.wakakirri.com/tickets 

We will depart school at 2:30pm via private bus (Adelaide Transport). We need to arrive at 

the theatre by 3:00pm. Students will be involved in a full-dress/tech rehearsal at the theatre 

from 4:15-4:45pm.  

During the break, students will be provided with a pizza dinner. 

The performance will run from 7:15-9:00pm. Students will remain with staff until after the 

performance, where they must be collected by their legal carer/guardian. If someone 

other than yourself will be collecting your child, please provide full information in writing. 

On Wednesday 7 August, students must come to school in their full school uniform. We will 

rehearse during lessons 3 and 4. They will be given time to change into their costumes 

before heading to the theatre. 

Students will need to bring the following: 

 Costume: Plain white T-shirt (provided by the school). Girls must wear a white singlet 

underneath. Blue denim blue jeans, knee-length shorts or overalls. Plain white 

sneakers and white socks. A costume bag will be provided by the school. 

 Wakakirri T-shirt. 

 Foundation, red lipstick (only for girls) and mascara. 

 Hair brush and hair pins (if required). Hairspray is not allowed. 

 Water bottle. 

 Snacks for break times (please limit the number of sweets and junk food). 

Please make sure all items are clearly named and note that no jewellery or nail polish is to 

be worn. 

Students can wear their hair in any style they choose, as long no hair covers their face. We 

do not want any students to wear their hair down. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Christine Falco        Kim McCarthur         Sonia Rechichi 

R-6 WELL-BEING LEADER       DANCE TEACHER         TEACHER 
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